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CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe

Oddly I received no notice until I was forwarded a copy by Martina.  Add my voice to the list of those who worked
very hard to navigate this structure’s safety initially, and I believe the structure to be an ever growing rarity in the
urban core.  That we cannot better assure the lifespans of contributing structures, with a downtown plan that
originally accounted for our significant built past, is oddly familiar.   Perhaps we can reconstruct the Water Co
building and the Morrisey on this facade-free expanse of urban lawn and restitch the fabric the Oddfellows building
maintains against Ominous Odds.
I had tons of teenage fun in this marvelous building growing up.  She can outlast the hotel and be a catalyst for the
block.  She always was. 

Best,
DRH
Sent from my iPhone
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